
14th November 2023

Dear Parent/ Carer

Re: Year 11 Visit to Bournemouth University Monday 11th December 2023

We have the opportunity to take Year 11 students to Bournemouth University on Monday 11th December 2023 The
visit will include; a student life and finance talk, campus tour, budgeting challenge workshop and another relevant
workshop. This is an exciting opportunity to experience a university environment.

We will travel to Bournemouth by coach and will depart Atlantic Academy, Maritime House at 8.30 am prompt so
please ensure your child is at school by 8.15am and return at approximately 3.30pm, students will be accompanied
and supervised throughout the visit.

This visit is free of charge for students and students are able to attend in suitable smart casual clothes, i.e. no
ripped jeans, cropped tops. Students will need to bring a packed lunch, or money to buy food at the university.

Please ensure that ‘School Visit’ is ticked on the Arbor Parent Portal in order for your child to attend. The deadline
for this is 12pm Monday 4th December

Yours faithfully

Miss T Board
Assistant Principal
Head of Chesil Cove School


